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Active Pedestrian Crossing 

Jane Street, West Croydon 

                   

 

The State Government is improving safety and accessibility 

along the rail network by constructing an Activated 

Pedestrian Crossing at Jane Street, West Croydon. 

What’s happening 

There will a full line closure from the last train service on Friday 

13 December 2024, until the first train service Monday 16 

December.  

We will be installing pedestrian crossing components, removing 

the existing pedestrian crossing and undertaking signalling works.  

We will be working in the rail corridor, using hi-rail machinery, 

between the level crossing at Coglin Street and Jane Street, 

Woodville Park Railway Station. 

Test trains will be operating between Bowden Railway Station 

and Woodville Railway Station. 

 

How this affects you 

You may experience low-level vibration and noise from rail 

equipment, machinery, vehicle movements and essential 

communication between workers. However, every effort will be 

made to minimise disruption to residents during these works. 

The existing Jane Street pedestrian crossing will be closed during these 

works. Pedestrians and cyclists are asked to use the West Croydon 

Railway Station subway or the pedestrian crossing at Brown Street and 

Malcolm Street as detours. 

Temporary lighting towers will be used at night to ensure safe working 

conditions for the team. We will ensure the lights are directed towards 

the work area.  

 

 

When 

Friday 13 December until and 
Monday 16 December 2024 

Hours of work 

Last service Friday 13 
December to first service 
Monday 16 December  
(day and night works)  

Where 

Jane Street, West Croydon 

More information 

Visit dit.sa.gov.au/railsi 

Email 
DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au 

Call  1300 794 880 

Public Transport enquiries  

Call 1300 311 108 
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Public Transport impacts:  

There will be no trains in operation from the last train service on Friday 13 December 2024, until 

the first train service Monday 16 December. There will be substitute bus services operating from 

Adelaide Railway Station and Outer Harbor, Port Dock and Grange Railway Stations. 

For further information about public transport services, including timetables or to plan your 

journey please visit www.adelaidemetro.com.au  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.adelaidemetro.com.au/

